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PUBLIC NOTICE 

  
Notice is hereby given that the Yreka Union School District has elected to participate in the 
California Uniform Public Construction Cost Accounting Act (“CUPCCAA” or the “Act”) and is 
inviting all interested licensed contractors to submit their company information for inclusion on 
the District’s list of qualified bidders for Calendar Year 2025.    
 
Per Section 22032 of the Act, any public works project, as that term is defined in the Act, that is 
estimated to be $220,000 or less is subject to the informal bidding procedures set forth in the 
Act.  When a project is to be awarded via the informal bidding process, contractors that are 
registered on the District’s Qualified Contractor List for the category of work being bid will be 
notified of the project, and such notification will include: (i) a general project description, (ii) 
location of where to obtain more detailed information, and (iii) the time and place of bid 
submission, as described in Section 22034 of the Act.  Only the contractors who submit a 
complete and valid application and are placed on the District’s Qualified Contractor List will be 
eligible to bid on such projects.  All trade categories are subject to the informal bidding 
procedures and the Qualified Contractor List requirement.  
 
Contractors interested in placement on the District’s Qualified Contractor List must provide: (i) 
the name and address to which a Notice to Contractors or Proposal should be mailed, faxed, or 
emailed; (ii) a phone number at which the contractor may be reached; (iii) the type of work in 
which the contractor is interested and currently licensed to perform; and (iv) registration with the 
State of California Department of Industrial Relations, the classifications and/or categories of 
contractor’s license(s) held, and contractor’s license number(s), which are all subject to 
verification. 
  
This announcement is sent to various trade journals for publication as a requirement of 
CUPCCAA to establish and maintain a list of qualified contractors per the applicable sections of 
the Public Contract Code.  This invitation is subject to any and all applicable laws, regulations, 
and standards. 
  
Contractor Registration Form 
Contractors interested in placement on the District’s 2025 Informal Bidding List, must submit a 
“Letter of Interest” using the online form available at: Yreka Union School District Contractor 
Interest Form or by mailing it to: Amber Bear, District Communication and Data Specialist, 309 
Jackson Street, Yreka, CA 96097. 
 
Contractors must resubmit the letter of interest each year. 
 
If you have any issues with the registration form, please contact abear@yrekausd.net.  
  

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfu-Ae0wGL9iFdNpiC7rv3BJb9fjA4HRkfgX0nf4wDiDpw-Yw/viewform?usp=sharing&ouid=114602781652295957261
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfu-Ae0wGL9iFdNpiC7rv3BJb9fjA4HRkfgX0nf4wDiDpw-Yw/viewform?usp=sharing&ouid=114602781652295957261

